bob taylor [bob.taylor (RN

From:

Sent: 30 November 2001 10:19

To: '‘Garrett, Elizabeth’

Subject: RE: Hyponatraemia Guidelines

Hi,

T have just recieved a letter from the Medicines Control Agency. They . \\\
have

conducted a safety review of 0.18 NaCl....
imbalance 1s a risk" will all
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and suggest that "electrolyte
iv _solutions and that "careful monitoring"

crucial. However they have advised that there should be no amendments to \

product information.

This letter is compatible with your guidelines.

I will send a copy by snail mail.

BOB
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